
Rules Committee, 

As a resident of Oregon, I urge you to please help our country elect our President through the 

National Popular Vote. This will help ensure that ALL of our voices are heard, especially those 

coming from Oregon.  

Never has it been more clear that our current rules allow foreign countries seeking to sow discourse 

and weaken us Internationally, by interfering in our election.  

Now is the time to pass this bill with no amendments and no ballot referral.  

Thank you for your time and your service to our great country.  

--Janet Ladyga, D. V. M. 

Janet Ladyga  
zuzuladyga@yahoo.com  
60470 Dakota Trail  
Bend, Oregon 97702 
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